
   Planning on taking a trip soon? Thinking about 
getting travelers checks? Your Credit Union now has 
Visa® Travel Money Cards available for our mem-
bers to purchase for a small fee. The card is prepaid 
so there is no danger of overspending. Unlike other 
cards, there will be no surprise bills when you get 
home. If you have money left on the card at the end 
of your travels, you can choose to load more funds 
onto it for your next trip.   
   The cards are PIN protected and carry a signature 

panel on the back, giving you peace of mind that 
your funds are secure. If your card is lost or stolen, 
you forget your PIN, or you require advice about 
card usage, you can call the 24-hour customer ser-
vice center for immediate assistance. 
   Apply Now!  Applying for a Visa® 
Travel Money Card is easy. Contact a 
Credit Union representative today. 

TRAVEL CARDS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR SUMMER VACATION 

    

Summer 2018Summer 2018Summer 2018Summer 2018    
2nd Quarter2nd Quarter2nd Quarter2nd Quarter    

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend of 

1.00% for the 2nd quarter of 2018 This is an APY 

of  1.00%. . 

Dividends on Accounts 

VACATION LOAN SPECIAL 

ARE YOU NEEDING MONEY FOR A  
VACATION? 

DO YOU HAVE BILLS TO PAY? 
 

TAKE ADVANTAGE OF OUR SUMMER  
LOAN SPECIAL RUNNING 
JUNE, JULY AND AUGUST 

Rates are 2.0% under your current 
 Signature loan Rate  

(BASED ON YOUR CREDIT SCORE) 
Maximum amount available $1,500.00 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SOME RESTRICTIONS APPLY.  
CALL THE CREDIT UNION 

 FOR MORE DETAILS. 
 

CHANGES 
 

Manager, Cheryl Smith, is retiring. 
 

 Her last day in the office will be 
 September 28th. Cheryl has been with 
the Credit Union for 16 years during that 
time she has seen many changes such 
as the new building, checking accounts, 

safe deposit boxes, and the ATM . 
 

She is looking forward to traveling with 
her husband, Terry and having more 

time to enjoy her hobbies. 
 

Please join us in wishing her the best of 
luck. 

 
 

PROMOTION 
 

Stacey Watkins has been selected as the 
new Manager of USPLK Employees FCU.  
Stacey brings a great deal of knowledge to 
the position. She was hired May, 2006 as 

head teller, later Real Estate  
officer was added her to duties.  

 



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: csmith@usplkefcu.org 

We have safe deposit boxes available for your use, to store and pro-
tect important documents or valuable items. There are four sizes 
available and the annual rent is below: 
 

3 x 5 -   $10.00 
3 x 10 - $20.00 
5 x 10 -  $30.00 
10 x 10 - $45.00 

 

If you would be interested in renting a box, please give us a call or 
stop by and visit with one of the staff members. 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 

16055 Santa Fe Trail 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Credit Union is a member-owned financial 
institution whose purpose is to promote the 
financial well-being of its members by provid-
ing services in a professional, personal, and 
competitive manner. 

SAFE DEPOSIT BOXES AVAILABLE FOR OUR MEMBERSSAFE DEPOSIT BOXES AVAILABLE FOR OUR MEMBERSSAFE DEPOSIT BOXES AVAILABLE FOR OUR MEMBERSSAFE DEPOSIT BOXES AVAILABLE FOR OUR MEMBERS    

Worlds of Fun® , Oceans of Fun®  

Tickets Available  

We have tickets available for your next visit to 
Worlds of Fun and Oceans of Fun parks. There is 
only one ticket now. It is a one day pass good for 
both parks  for everyone over the age of 3. 

Worlds of Fun, General Admission- one day, both 
parks- $45.56 

 

USPLK Employees Federal 
Credit Union will be closed in 
observance of the following holi-
days: 
 

 July 4th, Independence Day  
 September 4th, Labor Day 
 

Avoid getting caught without cash! You can 
always obtain cash by using your ATM or debit 
card at our ATM or through the ATM Network. 
Remember, you can  access your account infor-
mation through Online Banking at 
www.usplkefcu.org. 
 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 

This credit union is federally insured by the 
National Credit Union Administration 

HELPFUL INFORMATION 

If you are planning on making a 
transaction using your Credit Union 
account that is beyond the usual  
deposit or withdrawal amount (such 
as doing a check by phone or a 
wire), please contact the credit union 
so that we can assist you in assuring 
that the transaction goes smoothly. 


